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23rd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY – THURSDAY 2nd MARCH 2023  

 

COME TO SCHOOL IN YOUR PYJAMAS WITH YOUR FAVOURITE BEDTIME STORY OR DRESS UP 

AS YOUR FAVOURITE BOOK CHARACTER 

 

As part of World Book Day celebrations we are inviting all pupils and staff to come to school on this day, 

dressed in pyjamas and/or dressing gown, and to bring their favourite bedtime story book or to dress up as 

a favourite book character.  Reading is always a priority at school and we hope this activity will further 

enhance the children’s enjoyment of books. 

  

Also, as in previous years, school children in the UK and Ireland are receiving a £1 book token (these are 

being given to children today), which can be redeemed against any book or exchanged at all participating 

bookshops for one of the following specially published £1 books.  Please see the World Book Day website 

for the choice of books available. The redemption period of the book tokens is from 16th February to Monday 

26th March inclusive. 

 

Thank you for your support with this event which further promotes the enjoyment of reading and the sharing 

of books. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Abey 

Headteacher 


